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Nurse - 6th grade students will be participating in “Living Choices” starting March 5th.  

A week long class aimed at educating youth in abstinence and relationship 

education.   AMS will be hosting a Living Choices meeting for Parents February 27th 

at 6:00pm.  

 

AMS Library – Book Club started the month of February.  Students will be reading 

three novels for the next three months.  We have 50 sixth graders, 35 seventh 

graders, and 35 eighth graders participating. 

 

FFA – Students sold Fight Like A Girl Sweatshirts to help raise money for the 

Garner family.  Students sold 457 sweatshirts which allowed them to give the Garner 

family a donation of $5,000 dollars.  We have a lot of generous people in our 

community.  Some bought because of the Garners, while others bought just to give a 

little.  Some just donated money rather than buying a sweatshirt.  It’s great to live in 

Aubrey America! 

 

                        


